
Freedom of information request NCC-032272-18 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request for the following guidance: 
 
A copy of the job evaluation guidance issued to local authorities in the NJC Circular dated 23 July 
2013. 
 
Our response 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can confirm that we hold a copy of the guidance you have 
requested, however within the provision of Section 21 (1) the information you have requested is 
accessible to you via the Local Government Association. 
 
Within Section 16 of the Freedom of information Act I can offer you the following advice the circular 
you have requested was issued by the LGA and you may wish to approach them directly to obtain a 
copy to assist you I have provided you with the following link: http://www.local.gov.uk/ 
 
I trust this will be of assistance to you. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham 
NG2 7QP or email foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference above. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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